
 

 

 

 

 

November 29, 2021 

 

 

MEMO TO: Bennett Tigers Football Team and Coaches 

FROM:  Buffalo Teachers  

RE:  We Are Proud of You 

 

First, congratulations on your victory on Saturday, November 27, 2021. You showed what a great team 

you are.  

Also of great importance was your victory on Tuesday, November 23, 2021. 

What you demonstrated at that game was an inner strength that showed all that you, regardless of any 

score, are champions. 

On November 24, 2021, the Buffalo Teachers Federation Executive Committee passed the following 

motion to: 

Move to authorize a check for $500 to be sent to the Bennett Tigers.  

"To celebrate how together you prevailed and overcame wrong and unprecedented obstacles on 

November 23, 2021. 

We are proud of you." 

 

Buffalo Teachers 

 

Moved:  Phil Rumore Second:  Becky Pordum 

 

The money is to be spent as your great team decides… jackets, trophies, a victory celebration, or any way 

you decide.  

We, Buffalo teachers, are not only proud of what you have already accomplished as a team, but who you 

are as a person.  

 

PR:su 

 

Encl.  $500.00 Check  


